
*while stocks lastA Limited Edition SMACF Lighted “Sabrella” 

B SMA 4-in-1 Multi-pen

Change of collection date to 

start from 2nd of June 2020

In view of the current situation with the 2019 Novel Coronavirus 
in Singapore, SMA will be postponing the collection of the 

limited edition membership renewal gifts to start from 2nd of 
June 2020. We thank you all for your support, understanding and 

wish everyone good health!


